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The Madison County Board of Commissioners is pleased to welcome LifeStream Services, Inc. as 
the new service provider for the Madison County Rural Transit Service, also known as TRAM or 
Transportation for Rural Areas of Madison County.   

LifeStream Services, Inc. has a long-standing reputation for providing transportation services to 
residents throughout ten (10) counties in East Central Indiana.  According to their mission 
statement:   

“Our Mission is to Provide the Right Information, Resources, and Support for 
Improving Quality of Life and Maintaining Independence for Older Adults, Those 
with Disabilities, and Caregivers.  We provide services and programs to help 
older adults and people with disabilities remain independent. We also support 
caregivers who need help maintaining the health, dignity, and independence of 
their loved ones.” 

The Madison County Board of Commissioners considers this new partnership with LifeStream 
Services, Inc. to be a great match for the residents of Madison County and will allow TRAM to 
evolve into an even more efficient and accessible public transit service to meet the 
transportation needs of Madison County residents and visitors. 

LifeStream Services, Inc. will begin services on January 2, 2025. Operating hours will be from 8 
a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, and it is closed on all Federal Holidays. 

To schedule a trip, the Madison County Board of Commissioners asks that all interested riders 
continue to use the toll-free number:  1-855-RIDETHETRAM (1-855-743-3843).  Additional 
information regarding the TRAM service, including a downloadable brochure, can also be found 
at:  www.ridethetram.com.  

John Richwine 
President, Madison County Board of Commissioners 

http://www.ridethetram.com/

